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Notice under National 
Energy Retail Law

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice 

under section 230 of the National Energy Retail Law (NERL) that 

the Ministerial Council on Energy has directed the AEMC to review 

the regulatory framework for standalone power systems under the 

NERL and the National Energy Retail Rules (Ref. EMO0037). 

The terms of reference for the review are available on the

AEMC website.

08.28.2018  20:58    News Corp Australia Proof ©  


